
 

 

Cornwall New York Forward 
Survey for Local Businesses 

 

Help Unlock the Potential of Downtown Cornwall 
 

In February 2023, Cornwall was awarded $4.5 million by Governor Kathy Hochul 
through the NY Forward (NYF) program. NYF is a comprehensive approach to 

boosting local economies by transforming communities into vibrant 
neighborhoods. As part of this effort, the Town of Cornwall and Village of 

Cornwall-on-Hudson are seeking input from local businesses about the 
challenges and opportunities for sustaining and expanding businesses along 

Cornwall's main commercial corridor. Your input will help us better understand 
the kinds of projects that should be advanced through NYF to enhance the 

commercial vitality of Cornwall.   

This survey will be open to responses until July 28, 2023 
Access through the link or QR code below: 

 
https://forms.microsoft.com/r/zXkzx2wvVp 

 

Questions? Email CornwallNYF@vhb.com or visit our website 
www.cornwallnyf.com for more information. 
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